
Douglas and Jessica Rupp

VERIZON DATA REQUEST NO. 17:  Please indicate whether any other persons who 

live in the Skyko 2 area have stated or otherwise indicated to you whether they would (or 

would not) subscribe to wireline phone service if it were available in the Skyko 2 area.  If 

so, please indicate who did so, what they said, and when. 

The other petitioners indicated that they would subscribe to wireline phone service 

when they signed up for the telephone petition. 

Bob Wilkes (a part-time resident who owns the cabin and property adjoining my 

tram landing lot to the north) said to me in a conversation last week that he would 

definitely get telephone service at his cabin if it were available. 

Marlene Stutteville (a part-time resident who owns the adjoining property to the 

south) wrote to me in an email on 2/15 that she would not. 

Mike and Betsy De Lay (part-time residents who own the cabin and property two 

lots to the south) said to me in a phone conversation on 2/19 that they would 

probably get telephone service if they decide to keep their property in Skyko 2 (they 

are in the midst of selling their main home in Bothell and moving to Olympia). 

Jan and Dan Dennison (part time residents who own the cabin and property three 

lots to the south) wrote to me in an email on 2/20 that they definitely would get 

telephone service at their cabin if it were available. 

Ray Brennan (a part-time resident who owns a cabin and property several lots to 

the north) said to me in a conversation last week at his home that he wouldn’t get 

service due to the cost of the line extension fee. 
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Sandra and Dan Hemen (part-time residents who own a cabin and property about 

½ mile south) said to me in a phone conversation last week that they definitely 

would get telephone service at their cabin if it were available. 
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